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October 19, 1999

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

DEFER REPORT BACK ON DECENTRALIZED PERSONNEL OPERATIONS

Dear Members of the Board:

At final budget hearings, the Personnel Department was directed to report back to the Board
regarding the appropriate reporting authority for personnel-related employees in County departments
where personnel operations are decentralized. Due to labor negotiations, this report has not been
completed.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer consideration of this report until your
November 16, 1999 meeting.

Very truly yours,

8ania
Personnel Director
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RECOMMENDED:

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer


